
HEY THERE! 

https://www.facebook.com/
RiverValleyAllianceChurch 

Children are always welcome 
in our services and a “cry 
room” is available.  At the 9:30 
am service there is Nursery 
(birth—2 year-olds), Preschool 
(age 3-4) and classes for kids 
K5-fifth grade in the Kids wing. 

Whether you are a first-time 
guest, or you come here eve-
ry Sunday, we’re glad you’re 
here! If you would like some-
one to pray with you, please 
do not hesitate to let an ush-
er or a pastor know! 

OUR VISION GOT KIDS? 
You will hear us say that at 
River Valley we are followers of 
Jesus who have been trans-
formed and are being empow-
ered. Together we are learning 
and growing as we discover 
our new identity in Christ. 

River Valley News… 
Christmas In Reach 

Gift Requests 

Christmas is coming up and some families have a hard time financially this 
time of year.  Here at River Valley, we hope to help with this, with 
our Christmas In-reach program.  In the Welcome Center there is a table that 
has cards listing gift requests.  If you are able to, stop by the table, take a card, 
buy the gift, wrap it, and return it by December 15th.  

River Valley 
Christmas BASH! 

Get in 
Touch  

920-261-4342 

 Pick up a Program Guide at the 
Connection Center 

rivervalleyalliance.org 

Internet: River Valley Guest 

Password: alliance 

Sunday, December 15  3:00pm-5:00pm.  We're going to celebrate the joy of Jesus' 
birth with a good, old-fashioned Christmas gathering of our River Valley family.  This 
is not just for families, this is not just for kids, this is not just for seniors, THIS IS FOR 
EVERYBODY! There will be Christmas activities, food, fun and community!  Bring an 
item for the bake-off, an item for the food pantry and wear your ugliest sweater! 

Senior adults, the Christmas potluck will be Friday December 13th 
from 12-2pm in the lower level.  Bring a gender neutral gift ($10 
value), your Christmas spirit and a dish to pass.   Please RSVP to 
Tom or Mary at 262-719-9741. 

Senior Adults 
Christmas Potluck 

Hey Guys! We Need 
Your Help! 

On Saturday December 7th @ 9am, there is a women's brunch here at the 
church.  There are over 200 ladies coming and they all need their cof-
fee! Please help us setup, serve and tear-down at this fun Christmas event!  
Sign up in the Connection Center! 


